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PCC concludes public consultations on Draft IRR 

The series of public consultations for the draft Implementing Rules and Regulations 
(IRR) of the Philippine Competition Law conducted across Cebu City, Davao City and 
Metro Manila on May 16 to 24 concluded with an overwhelming participation of 
stakeholders from different sectors. 

Constructive and substantive comments instrumental to the participatory revision 
process of the draft IRR were drawn from the public consultations. Meanwhile, all 
comments and inputs are welcome only until 5:00 p.m. of May 25, 2016. The final 
IRR will be posted in June 2016. 

All presentation files are available for download: 
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